
 
 

 

(Friday, July 7) 

Subject:  2023 Upper Snake River and Reservoir Operations Update 

Purpose: The purpose of these updates is to provide information regarding Reclamation's operations and basin 
conditions as the season progresses. The information is provisional and subject to change. 

Highlights  
**Jackson Lake releases scheduled to be incrementally increased next week 

Total System Update: The reservoir system is 86% full, which is approximately 108% of average and 
1,133,104 acre-feet higher than a year ago. The last day of reservoir accrual occurred on June 29th and we 
anticipate storage allocations will be published next week. Please see the table below for an overview of 
System storage conditions.  

 

Storage Deliveries below Milner Dam: Delivery of 150,000 acre-feet of storage rentals for the flow 
augmentation program will be complete early next week. Accordingly, releases from Milner Dam will be 
reduced from the current rate of 3,000 cfs to 1,500 cfs on Monday, July 10 as the releases transition to delivery 
of Idaho Power’s contractual storage. Delivery of Idaho Power’s storage at a rate of 1,500 cfs is anticipated to 
extend elevated flows below Milner into the week of July 24th. Additional updates will be issued as delivery 
nears completion.  

**Jackson Lake: Releases from Jackson Lake Dam are scheduled to increase from the current target rate of 
280 cfs to 2,000 cfs. The ramp-up in releases is scheduled to occur incrementally Monday-Thursday next 
week.  

For additional information, please contact the individuals below, or call the Upper Snake River and Reservoir 
Operations line at 208-670-0761. 
 
Brian Stevens, Upper Snake Field Office Water Operations Supervisory Civil Engineer 
bstevens@usbr.gov 
 
Jeremy Dalling, Upper Snake Field Office Water Operations Civil Engineer 
jdalling@usbr.gov 
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